C/1st L.t Andrew Picking
Steamboat Springs Composite Squadron CO-181

C/1st Lt Andrew Picking is the recorder for the COWG CAC. He is responsible for taking detailed notes
of the meeting as well as attendance and is one of the three CAC officers. He also is the chair of the
programs committee for the 2023-2024 CAC term. In addition to those accomplishments, he serves as the
cadet commander for Steamboat Springs Composite Squadron. Lieutenant Picking plans on achieving the
Spaatz Award, going to the Air Force Academy, and flying for the Air Force.



